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13th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
  
 
Ref Contact 62-1639-02 
 
 
You are receiving this letter because you have either purchased or previously enquired about 
connectors in our ‘62’ range which require the above contact. There has been a change to the raw 
material used in the manufacture of the contact from 1gb-0034-08  which is Beryllium Copper B.M M25 
Cond ½ Hard (TD3) to 1gb-0034-11 which is Beryllium Copper B33/25, Temper H (TD04/ Hard) - as the 
former is no longer available.   
 
This change has no impact on the fit form or function of any previously supplied connectors and all 
future orders will be manufactured using the alternate material.  
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact your Business 
Development Manager or Account Co-ordinator. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Amphenol Sales 
 
 


